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To: Salahaddin University  

Subject: Acknowledgment of Training by Dr. Adnan Nadr Hamad 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I wish to express our gratitude for the training session conducted by Dr. Adnan Nadr Hamad from 

March 2 to March 9, 2024. During this period, Dr. Adnan trained ten of our financial staff on 

"Accounting in Non-Governmental Organizations," significantly enhancing their expertise and 

operational capabilities. 

We appreciate Dr. Adnan's dedication and the substantial impact of his training. We look forward 

to continuing our collaboration with Salahaddin University. 

Thank you for facilitating this beneficial initiative. 

 

 

 

Sincerely. 

 

Ari Dilshad Sabir  
Executive Director  
May 29, 2024 
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